
April 2024 Newsletter 
Room 101 – Mrs. Beebe 

 

 

Happy Spring! I hope you enjoy your spring 
break. Thank you again for participating in 
the spring conferences. It was fun to chat 
with you about all the wonderful things 
your child has been doing and learning. 

April Learning Themes 

Spring:  
Spring is an exciting time of year in 
Minnesota! We will be discovering what 
changes occur during spring. This will 
include learning about seeds, flowers, 
vegetables, trees and gardens. We will 
incorporate fictional and informational 
literature and our own experiences when 
learning about spring.  

Earth:  
We will be learning about taking care of our 
Earth to coincide with Earth Day. We will 
explore ways to recycle, reuse and take care 
of plants. 

Caterpillars & Butterflies:  
A favorite activity we will do this spring is 
raise Painted Lady Butterflies from 
caterpillars! We will care for and carefully 
observe the life cycle of butterflies before 
releasing them into nature. 
 
Volunteer Opportunity 

Our class will be planting seeds on Tuesday, 
April 9, and would love a couple parents to 
help. We will plant seeds from 9:00-9:40am 
during playtime. Let me know if you are 
interested in helping. 

Jr Teacher 

What an amazing group of Jr Teachers we 
have had this year! Some of the lessons 
have included: learning to play new games, 
how to put a baby to bed, favorite books, 

yoga, exercises, art and music! April will be 
the last month for Jr Teachers to present a 

lesson. 😊 We will have a different plan 
during the month of May. 

Walking Through the Alphabet 

April letters will be as follows: 
Vv and Ll 

Important Dates: 

4/8 – School resumes 
4/9 – LHUMP t-shirt day 
4/9 – Planting seeds 
4/11 – Family Fundraiser Pizza Party 5:30-
6:30pm 
 
Mark your calendar for May events  
Spring Concert is scheduled for Thursday, 
May 2.  
Field trip to see A Year with Frog and Toad 
at the Children’s Theatre Company on 
Wednesday, May 22. 
 

Communications: If at any time you have 
questions or concerns, please email me at 
(dbeebe@lakeharrietumpreschool.org) or 
call/text my mobile phone. 

                               ~Mrs. Beebe  


